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Sal’s Night for PCP! 
Wednesday, Oct 16 
Please join us for delicious 
food and a night off from 

cooking and dishes!  

From 4-10pm, 10% of 
ALL dine in AND 

carry out profit will 
be returned to PCP! 
We will also be kicking off 
our raffle ticket sales that 

night. Look for our PTO 
table to pick up your 
tickets from 4-8pm. 

 
 

Don’t forget it is the City Wide Rummage 
Sales this weekend!  

Saturday from 8am-5pm 

Sunday from 8am-Noon 
Always a good way to find some needed 
items for your children at a good price! 

 

 

Fall Fun! 

Finally Wisconsin’s much awaited season has 

arrived. The days are shorter and the nights are 

cooler, the leaves are starting to turn. Often we 

want to start to hunker down and stay warm, but 

this is the perfect opportunity to get your kids 

outside and explore this beautiful season! 

*Go to an apple orchard: Though we are taking a 

field trip together to Busy Barns in October, go to 

an orchard as a family to pick some apples. Teach 

your children about all the different varieties; 

smell and taste each kind. Somehow, the apples 

always taste better when they have picked them 

from the tree themselves! 

*Don’t forget about the zoo: Often times, the zoo 

is a summer favorite. The zoo has so much to 

offer at this time of year. The animals are out 

because it is not so hot and sticky. 

*Head out to the farmers market: This is the time 

of year we start seeing some late season 

vegetables show up at the market. Help your child 

pick out something new, research a new recipe 

and cook it together! Be adventurous!  

*Become an artist: There are so many unique 

projects that can be done with the beautiful 

colors of Fall. Make a leaf collage after a nature 

walk to collect leaves; create a beautiful table 

centerpiece using collected nuts, leaves and 

pinecones; or do leaf rubbings using the long side 

of crayons with the leaves underneath the paper. 

Don’t forget about pumpkin painting! 

Whatever you do, enjoy the season! 
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OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle 

Little Mouse and the Big Red Apple By A. H. 
Benjamin 

Fish is Fish by Leo Lionni 

The Mine-O-Saur by Sudipta Bardhan-Quallen 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Picture day has come and gone, now it’s time 
to make your picture selections. You should 
have received the proofs in our child’s 
mailbox with an order form. Once you view 
the proofs, picture orders are due to me by 
Thursday, October 3rd. 

Upcoming Dates: 

October 3, Picture Orders Due 

October 3-4, 4K Block Party 

October 8, PTO Meeting 8:15 

October 10, Scholastic Orders Due 

October 11. Busy Barns Field Trip 

October 16, Salamone’s PCP Pizza Night 

Birthdays: 

9/29 Aubrey K. 

10/9 Julius D. 

10/10 Dominic M. 

10/12 Zachary C. 

10/15 Kendell and Camden R. 

10/19 Carson K. 

10/26 Jaxson H. 

Happy Birthday from your family at PCP! 

************************************** 

Please remember, when it is your turn to 
bring snack, to label all food with your child’s 
name and the date. Please take left over food 
home with you each night. The State requires 
us to have all food labeled in the refrigerator. 

Thank you so much! 

Your child may have participated in our 
practice fire and tornado drill this week. They 
are not meant to scare children, but to help 
us feel prepared in case of an emergency.  

  

 


